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  Both Watauga High men’s and women’s basketball games for today have been postponed to
tomorrow and will be played at Hickory High School.  

  

     

    

  The women will play South Caldwell at 4:00 and the men will play Hibriten after the women’s
game.
  
  Mike Kelly and Steve Behr will have all the conference tournament action on Oldies 100.7
beginning at 3:30 p.m.  
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